[bookmark: _GoBack]LOST LAKE UTILTY DISTRICT
RESIDENTIAL CROSS-CONNECTION CONTROL SURVEY
The following form is to be used by utility district personnel and/or by customers of the Lost Lake Utility District. Data from this form may be used to determine if the property should be inspected by a licensed plumber with a CCCDI certification to detect and correct any cross-connections found on the property.

In order to protect the Lost Lake Utility District water supply from being contaminated, we are conducting a survey to determine if there are any hazardous conditions that could affect our drinking water.

We appreciate you taking the time to complete the survey. FAILURE TO COMPLETE AND RETURN THIS COMPLETED FORM COULD RESULT IN YOUR WATER BEING DISCONNECTED.  Please return to: 311 Birch Lane, Suite 200, Dixon, IL  61021. Please return this form on or before October 31, 2017

If you have any questions regarding this survey, please contact Susan Steffens or George Kersten at the Lost Lake Utility District at 815-652-3494 Monday – Thursday from 9 am to 4 pm.

Please enter your billing account number or last name on the account



1. Do you have any other source of water, such as private well, pond, lake, tank or reclaimed water that is connected to your plumbing?	O YES 	O NO

2. Are there any backflow prevention devices installed on the premises? This does not include devices installed on district water meter or outside water/garden hose. O YES    O NO
If yes, has the device been tested? (if Yes, please provided a copy of the test results to one of the following: email to: llud@grics.net or mail to 311 Birch Lane, Suite 200, Dixon, IL  61021.

3. Do you have a permanent in-ground lawn irrigation system installed on your property? This does not include lawn water devices attached to a garden hose. O YES    O NO

4. Do you have a swimming pool? O YES  O NO
If yes, is the pool filled by a permanent connection to the water system? O YES    O NO

5. Is your building heated by a boiler? O YES   O NO

6. Do you operate a business out of your home? O YES    O NO
If yes, type of business__________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
The ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY AND THE ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH requires hose vacuum breakers to be attached to all outdoor faucets. These devices protect the plumbing system from being contaminated by any substance which might enter the water hose (lawn fertilizer, herbicide, soap, etc).  Hose vacuum breakers are available at most hardware stores or through your local plumbing contractor. 
The information provide in this survey is an accurate and current description of the water system at this address. Please write your name below as confirmation of the person completing the survey.
Name: ____________________________________________________________________________
Address:___________________________________________________________________________
Signature:____________________________________ Date:_________________________________
Please return this form by October 31, 2017
